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Salisbury Working Men’s Institution 

 
On Thursday evening the drama of the “Eddystone Elf,” and the farce of “Raising the Wind,” were performed 
before a large audience, who seemed to enjoy the entertainment, thus bringing to a close a most successful 
season.  We understand that the next quarter will commence in January, and the opening entertainment will 
be Shakespeare’s comedy of “The Merchant of Venice.”  
 
Salisbury and Winchester Journal and General Advertiser, 21 December 1872 
 


